Dear Jane;

I miss our in-person meetings for our ward.

This letter is being written to express my dismay at the development that is about to happen on the the corner of Lundy's Lane and Watson Avenue.

The destruction of the lovely building on the cornor of Lundy's Lane and Watson Avenue will be a loss. It will be replaced by an architectural eyesore. By adding all those extra units, there will be additional traffic congestion which will compound an already crowded area. The other homes on Watson Avenue and Boulton will also be destroyed. The lovely trees which give Lundy's Lane its character will have to be removed. Removing trees while at the same time increasing pollution (cars) is environmentally irresponsible.

I've spoken to my neighbours and we are all in agreement that this very ugy development should not happen.

PLEASE STOP IT!

Lael Taylor 90 Lundy's Lane Newmarket, Ontario